Mr. Fred McKee, Coach, High School, Robinson, Kansas.

Dear Coach Hokee:

We are very glad you are planning to attend our basketball clinic on Saturday, and hope you will bring as many of your high school boys as possible. We are expecting a great crowd, and feel we have a very worth-while program planned for the group.

You and your boys are invited to attend the game following the clinic as guests of the K. U. Athletic Association. If you will call at the Athletic Office some time Saturday and identify yourself as one of the high school coaches attending the clinic, you will be able to secure as many tickets of admission to the game as you need for your boys. There is no charge for this.

Looking forward to greeting you Saturday, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.